
 

 

Pricing Change Notice Effective December 24, 2021 
 
NetBurner takes pride in providing its customers with the highest quality products in the industry along 
with world class customer service and support. 
 
While we strive to avoid price adjustments for our products, dramatic supplier price increases for 
components have made it necessary to realign the pricing of specific products. Component prices have 
increased as much as 50% in some cases. As a result, NetBurner will implement pricing increases across 
most products ranging from 3% to 20% effective December 24, 2021. 
 

• Products that have had price adjustments in Q4 2021 may not be affected.  
• Larger increases apply to older devices, since those components have had the largest increases. 
• We will review pricing again in December 2022 for possible component reductions. 

 
Orders at 2021 pricing must be placed before December 24, 2021 due to the company shutdown from 
December 24, 2021 through January 3, 2022. 
 
Please contact NetBurner Sales at sales@netburner.com for specific questions and updated quotations.  
 
Thank you for your continued business, loyalty and support. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The NetBurner Team 

 

16855 W. Bernardo Dr, Ste 260 
San Diego, CA  92127 
858.558.0293 phone 
858.558.8549 fax 
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